Keystone Nursing Care Center Monthly Newsletter

May 2022 Page 1

Resident's Rights:

Each resident has the right to examine in a place readily accessible to residents, the results of the most recent survey of the facility conducted by a federal or state agency as well as any plan or correction in effect with respect to the facility. Each resident has the right to receive information from agencies acting as client advocates, and be afforded the opportunity to contact these agencies.

We provide a copy of our most current survey results for the residents to access by the front entrance of the Care Center. We are also conducting customer satisfaction surveys this month and will add this information to the state survey as soon as it has been completed.

If you have any questions regarding this resident's right, please contact Tracy Bruns, Administrator at the Care Center, 319-442-3234.



Help Wanted:

We are looking for a full time housekeeper/ laundry aide. Hours would be 6am—2pm and includes every other weekend. If interested please contact Sue Kaloupek, Housekeeping/ Laundry Manager at 319-442-3234.

Help Wanted:

We are hiring a full time or part time CNA for third shift. Third Shift hours are 10pm-6am. This position would include working every other weekend. Experience pay included with shift differential and weekend pay differential. Please stop in to apply or call Lindsay Niebes RN/Director of Nursing at 319-442-3234.

We are also hiring an LPN (Must be licensed to practice as a nurse in the state of Iowa) to work PRN (as-needed) Hours may include 1st-2nd-3rd shift and short 4 hour shifts as needed. Please stop in to apply or call Lindsay Niebes RN/Director of Nursing at 319-442-3234. Nurse will be able to sign up for open shifts available for pick up!

Help Wanted:

We are also looking for a part time Assisted Living aide. This position does not require a C.N.A. certificate. Will have flexible hours with some weekends. Contact Tracy Bruns, Administrator with questions or to apply.

319-442-3234.

Bake for Cancer

We are hosting a Bake Sale/ Garage Sale to raise money for the American Cancer Society Saturday May 7th during the Keystone Town-wide garage sales. We will open for business at 8am and will be located at Cindy Oehlerich's garage at 302 4th Ave. If you are interested in donating any items, please drop them off that morning at the garage. Breakfast rolls and sandwiches for lunch will be served. Thank you!!

Congratulations!!!!!!

Way to go team KNCC on your excellent annual inspection from the Department of Inspection and Appeals. We received deficiency free in environmental, nursing, and Administrative. The inspectors said this is and always has been a great facility!! I am a very blessed and proud Administrator to have such an awesome team!! Everyone always stands true to our mission, "Caring for the Lives of Our Seniors." Your hard work and dedication amaze me. This is especially true



with everything we have all been through these past couple of years with the pandemic, staffing shortages, and how this industry is portrayed in the media. We are providing quality care to our Seniors and community.

Thank you, Tracy Bruns RN BSN Admin

Activity Announcements



Thank you to the St. John's FFQuliters for sharing their hard work with our residents! Beautiful work Ladies!!!



Thank you to the
Benton County
Volunteers for all the lap
blankets that you
donated to
the care
center!!











Thank you to all that came to help us celebrate Easter weekend with our annual Easter Egg Hunt! The residents always enjoy watching the kids and hopefully the kids enjoy their candy!!!



Keystone Nursing Care Center 250 5th Street Keystone, IA 52249

RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED

UPCOMING EVENTS AND ACTIVITIES

American Cancer Society Fund Raiser: Keystone Town wide garage sales!
 May 7th 8am-1pm. 302 4th Ave, Keystone. Breakfast rolls and sandwiches for lunch will be available. If you would like to donate, contact Mary Jo Feldman.
 Please help pass the word and hope to see you there!

If you know anyone that would like to receive our newsletter via email, please refer them to our website at www.keystonecarecenter.com to sign up. You can also view it on our Facebook page.

Keystone Nursing Care Center does not discriminate against any person on the basis of race, color, national origin, disability, or age in admission, treatment, or participation in its programs, services and activities, or in employment. For further information about this policy contact: Tracy Bruns, Administrator, Section 504 Coordinator, PH. 319-442-3234, TTY/State Relay PH. 800-735-2943.

May 2022